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Anne Caldas

From: Anne Caldas
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 11:45 AM
To: Lynn Barra
Cc: Anne Caldas; Jim Thompson
Subject: ANSI ExSC Response to Public Comments - Audited Designator Revisions
Attachments: ExSC_055A_2022_INCITS_102822.pdf; ExSC_055_2022_AD_SA.pdf

 
Greetings – 
 
Thank you for submitting the attached public comments in response to the proposed procedural revisions shown in 
ExSC_055_2022. The ExSC discussed all public comments as part of their February 15, 2023 meeting agenda. 
 
In response to your comments, the ExSC disagrees with the two proposed edits for the following reasons: 1) there is a
difference between the ExSC’s assessment of a “form” versus an “applicant” and the ExSC’s intention is to allow the ExSC
to consider the application form and related documents informally and provide feedback to the applicant, if necessary,
before making a final decision; and 2) the phrase “sponsors” means “presently sponsors” as opposed to “has sponsored” in
the past and the intent of this criterion is that an ASD currently sponsors 75-100 ANS (that said, this is but one consideration
“among other things”). 
 
Again, thank you for taking the time to review the proposed revisions and submit comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anne 
 
Anne Caldas 
Secretary, ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC) 
acaldas@ansi.org 
212-642-4914 
www.ansi.org  
 
 


